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Dear Friends:

[ met Jim and Sandra Parrish over four years ago when they came to my office for prayer and
discernment in seeking God’s will. They had a deep conviction that the Lord was giving them a
special ministry. As we prayed, it became obvious to me that the Lord was going to use them in a
special way.

We attend the same church and have seen each other at various times over these years. It was always
a joy to visit and discover where they were in ministry. Recently I had a lengthy visit and heard
about Shepherd’s Help. It is a wonderful application of ministry that fits their skill sets and
personalities. '

I endorse these folks. Let them help you. They will be great encouragers. May the good things of
grace continue in our ministry to our Lord.
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